

Mr. Martin Callinan, Garda Commissioner, Garda Headquarters, Phoenix Park, Dublin 8.

Our Ref.: M5/0512

Date: 15th May, 2012

Re: Motion Passed at Meeting of South Dublin County Council

Dear Mr. Callinan,

The following Motion under the heading of Mayor's Business was AGREED at the County Council meeting held on 14<sup>th</sup> May 2012:-

"That this Council expresses its dismay at the lack if filling two fundamental Garda positions of Inspector & Chief Inspector and convey to the Commissioner that this situation is insupportable."

I should be grateful for your comments at your earliest convenience.

Yours sincerely,

Mary Maguire,

Meetings Administrator,

Corporate Services Department.